
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 16,  2024 COUNCIL MEETING UPDATE  
 

Council has carried out the 1st month of their ambitious schedule including weekly 

meetings covering Council Orientation, Long Term Planning and Capital Budget ending with 

their Regular Meeting of December 16, 2024.   

 

Council has authorized a 2025 Community Survey seeking residents' thoughts and 

opinions on issues and opportunities for Blaine Lake.  This is the 1st time that the Town has 

formally engaged with the Community on a variety of topics seeking their advice and guidance 

as it plans for the next four years and beyond.  The survey will be on-line and forwarded to all 

post office box holders.  Interested persons are asked to respond by January 24, 2024. 

To access this survey, click here 

Council has made the following appointments for 2025 : 

Deputy Mayor 

Melissa Johnson - April 1, 2025 to June 30, 2025   

Melvy Sanchez - July 1, 2025 to September 30, 2025  

Jack Androsoff - October 1, 2025 to December 31, 2025   

 

External Boards & Committees 

 

Committee   Council Members   

Blaine Lake Fire Board  Tom Mayer, Karleigh Warkentin 

Wapiti Regional Library  Toyna Koal 

Blaine Lake Library Board  Toyna Koal 

Blaine Lake Community Association  Melissa Johnson 

Blaine Lake Museum Board  Toyna Koal 

Chamber of Commerce  Melvy Sanchez 

16-43 Waste Management   Jack Androsoff,  Melvy Sanchez 

Town/RM Liaison Committee  Tom Mayer, Mellissa Johnson, Barry Glencross 

Martens Lake Regional Park Barry Glencross Jack Androsoff 

PA Health District – Medical Clinic Karleigh Warkenton  

 

Town of Blaine Lake 
Box 10, Blaine Lake, SK, S0J0J0 

306-497-2531 

Email: assistantcao@blainelake.ca 
  



 

Council appointed Western Municipal Consulting as the 2025 Board of Revision 

regarding Assessment Appeals.  2025 is a re-assessment year where every property in Blaine 

Lake will have a revised property assessment.  Council has invited the Saskatchewan Assessment 

Management Agency to meet with Council and review the 2025 assessments.    

Property Taxes are based to some degree on property assessment. 

 

Council and Staff of the Town wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year!  We look forward to serving you in 2025 and beyond. 

 

 


